
 Holywell News  
Important Dates: 

02.05.16—MAY DAY School Closed 

05.05.16—PDSA—working with classes 

11.05.16—Y4 Residential trip to  

Robinwood 

13.05.16—Approximately 3pm:Y4 return 

from Robinwood. 

17.05.16—New Parents’ Meeting 5.30pm 

20.05.16—Non-uniform Day (Chocolate  

donation requested) - PLEASE NOTE 

THIS IS A CHANGE TO THE EARLIER 

SCHEDULED DATE. 

There will be no family assembly today. 

26.05.16– School breaks for half-term 

27.05.16—TEACHER TRAINING DAY 

06.06.16—School resumes for the  

children 

09.06.16—NSPCC assembly and fund  

raising event launched 

20.07.16—School breaks for the summer 

05.09.16—Teacher Training Day 

06.09.16—School resumes for the  

children 

Headteacher : Mrs Sarah Brett  web: www.holywell.northumberland.sch.uk 

Tel: 0191 2370384  e mail admin@holywell.northumberland.sch.uk      

Parents Forum contact :Text:  0778 935 0947 

e-mail: holywell.parentforum@northumberland.gov.uk 

Suggestion box: outside school office 

Reminders: 

To ensure the health and safety of 

everyone: 

 Dogs are not permitted on school 

grounds whatsoever. 

 Please push bikes or scooters whilst 

on the yard to prevent accidents. 

 Children line up from 8.55am each 

day and are taken into school by 

their class teacher. To avoid    

congestion and to safeguard pupils, 

adults are asked to leave children 

in the care of their teacher on the 

yard (except Reception and Nursery 

pupils who may be accompanied to 

their class). 

NEWS 
What is the weather doing? One minute we 

have sunshine and the next it’s sleet and 

snow! With this in mind, can parent/carers 

please ensure that the children are coming 

to school in suitable footwear (not Ugg style 

boots or canvas shoes) and an outdoor coat.  

Wherever possible, we will try and get the 

children out to play at break and lunchtimes 

when not raining. 
 

We have a need for spare trousers (boys and girls) 

and tights, for when changes are necessary. Should 

you have uniform which has been outgrown by your 

children, we would gratefully accept good quality  

donations. 

 
  

Golden Table Grace—Year 2, Jessica—Year 2, Chad—Year 4 

 

Ethan—N, Robbie—R, Peter—Y1, Jack M & Jack C—Y2, Will—Y3, Billy H—Y4 Stars of the last 

two weeks Jackson—N, Bethany C—R, Rubi & Holly—Y1, Lily—Y2, Daisy—Y3, Dominic—Y4 




